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Nurturing God'’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive.

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect. Newsletter 6/3/20
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WOLF ROCK CLASS NEWS

In Wolf Rock this week, the class have been preparing to write
an adwenture story and have used Kidnapped' as out model
2xt. We have drawn graphs to showr the emotion of the

from the same point of the story. In Maths, we've worked hard
o crack area and perimeter and in RE, the children have ex-
slored the Easter Story and the events leading up to Jesus’
death. The conwversations about who was to blame for his
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Pendeen - Arlo

March
11th March Funfest2o020 at The Roseland
12th March Bags2School collection
13th March Hockey & Football Yr 1 & 2 at Poltair
16th & 17th March Parents Evenings -Book at
grampoundroad.parentseveningsystem.co.uk
Tater Du - Noah ;
= 17th March Dodgeball Years 3,4,5 & 6 Poltair
Wolfrock - Eliza = School
= 16th March Mothering Sunday Service
= Half Term Break Up Friday 27th March and return
= to school on Tuesday 14th April

: April
&XX%%XX\NNX 27th April Class Photos
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§i ' Bags2School
Pendeen: Lilly N
% Trevose: Isaac W
xTater Du: Lewis N

Wolfrock: Grace TM i
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Don’t forget, we have a Bag2School
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collection after half term :
~ on Thursday 12th March. So if :
your having a spring clean clear "
out the bags will be distributed :
very soon. The more we collect, 4
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HELP RAISE FUNDS for our school as you shop online by fol-
lowing the link below:https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/grampoundroad/?utm_campaign=raise-more

) Pendeen: Charlie
) We are continuing to keep you updated on the government's

> Trevose: Connor

response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus).Department for Education

) Tater Du: Tom Coronavirus helplineWe have launched a new helpline to answer

: Wolfrock: Noah . questions about COVID-19 related to education. Staff, parents
4 ‘ and young people can contact the helpline as follows: Phone:
0800 046 8687

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk

CCE Initial Teacher Training — now open for applications!
As a Trust we have planned our own ITT programme with Plymouth Marjon
University, offering a PGCE with QTS training course. The course is a ‘School
Direct’ course where training takes place both at Marjon, but mainly within
schools —learning ‘on the job'.
The Primary (5-11) course aims to give participants experience of the full
range of ages between 5 and 11 in two contrasting school placements —
probably one large urban and one smaller rural. Trainees initially observe
and wok with small groups, eventually leading to whole class teaching in
two different schools. Trainees also benefit from taking part in three focus

o Q@_ e -~ weeksbased on SEND, Outdoor Education and Christian Distinctiveness.
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Eie R LR ¢ S s SRR e | Taught sessions will take place once or twice a week at Plymouth Marjon
Maths vocab: dozen - a group or set of 12. [ University where trainees will essentially be taught the academic require-
A A Sl e S Tt ments of the PGCE course. Other training sessions will be offered by the
Trust.
JOKE OF THE WEEK! ’ Applications can be accepted by UCAS now as the course is now ‘live’ on

their site. If you, or anyone else you know is interested in training to be a
teacher and would like to train using the ‘School Direct’ route, please en-
courage them to have a look at our Celtic Cross website, where there is a
wealth of information or contact ITT@celticcross.education



